
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSSLETTER OF DR ALEKSANDRA M. PECINAR 

On the occasion of the traditional commemorative wreath-laying ceremonies at the Serbian 

and Greek military cemeteries in Pirot, Dr. Aleksandra Pecinar, as the official 

representative  of the National Research Foundation "Eleftherios K. Venizelos" from 

Greece gave a lecture on military and diplomatic relations between Serbia and Greece 

during the First World War. Lecture entitled  "The Consequences of the Breakthrough of 

Salonica Front- City of Pirot as a Standing Point in Serbian-Greek Allied Relations" was 

organized at the Pirot Historical Archive, under the auspices of  the Municipality of Pirot. 

 

 



 

 

In the continuation of the commemorative festivities, after the invitation of the military 

attaché of the Republic of Greece in Serbia, Dr. Pecinar participated in the ceremony of 

laying wreaths at the cemetery of Greek and Serbian soldiers killed during the Great War 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


